Digital Archive

. . - digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org
International History Declassified

W Wilson
Center

December 17, 1953
Letter, Syngman Rhee to John W. Staggers

Citation:
"Letter, Syngman Rhee to John W. Staggers", December 17, 1953, Wilson Center Digital
Archive, B-014-039, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences,

Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122764

Summary:

Syngman Rhee writes with details of Staggers visit to Korea.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University
Original Language:
English

Contents:

Original Scan


digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

Wilson Center, Digital Archive

o o o -~

Original Scan

17th Deccuber, 1953

.~ Dear lr, Staggers:

I om glad to receive your letters and wish
to thank you for them.

Wwhen the reeonstruetion of the Bande Hotel

vas first undertakem, it was expested the work would
be comploted by the eud of this year, HNowevery
due the mmerous delays im delivery of material, ete,
we cannot hope to open the hotel witil april,

T have to tell you that you must be prepared
for some inconvenience here because you will have
to 1ive in a Koream hotel which will probably have

no modern conveniences,

We are esger to sce you and I feel sure you
will make the best arrangements possible.

1 have asked Ambassador Yang to advence &
maximm of $2,000 for your round trip which is to
cover all your expenses. I trust you will have
a pleasant trip over and the rest you reed 30 muobe

¥rs, Rhes and I leave today for Chinhae for
some reluxation. It has Leem & heavy vear and we
are both very tired,

Yours sincerely,

Syngman Rhee

(mot signed becauss President has
departed for holiday)

Mr. John U, Staggers

Attorney and Counscllor at law,
508-511 Columblen Bldge,
‘!\'B.Shingtm’ Doct
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